BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 17th of November 2024  
Priest on duty Sunday:    Fr. Declan O’Connor  087 - 0908949

SUNDAY,  November 17th Today’s Mass is being offered for all who died in the parish in the past 12 months:
Patrick Ross, Moybella, 					Margaret Hench, Lyre & London, 		                                                     
Baby Emily O’Carroll Dillon, Listowel			Mary Sparkes (nee Browne), Kiltean
Tom Bambury, Ballyconry, 					Eileen Dalton (nee Kissane), Glouria
Maurice O’Flaherty, Coil 					Eileen Long Loftus (nee Deenihan), Lahesrough
Irene Milligan, Urlee						Shirley Loftus, Lahesrough,
Baby Croia O’Connor, Rathroe                                                                                                                                                        

We also remember those who have died from the parish whose funerals took place elsewhere (who we are of aware of):

Patrick (Patsy) Enright, Essex, UK/ Dromerin		Eileen Foley (nee Foley), Tralee / Ballyconry
Tony Collins, Dublin/ Ballyconry				Willie Kelly, Ballylongford / Knockenagh
Patrick (Pat) Flavin, Ballyconry, 				Marie Rohan (nee Enright), Urlee / Ballybunion
Anthony Lyons, Limerick / Guhard North			Muriel Levy (Dunworth), Bristol/Lisselton
Peggy Forkin (nee Ross), Derby, UK/Moybella		Doreen Foley (nee Healy), London / Killomeroe
Eileen O’Sullivan (nee Hartney), Ballyduff / Killomeroe	Kathleen Morgan, Lisselton/Ballybunion
Seamus Mulvihill, Chicago/Ballyconry 			Rosemary Murphy (nee Dempsey), Moybella/ Ballyduff
Catherine Giacone (nee Browne), Long Island/Dromlought   Jim Dowd, Pittsburgh, USA/Coolbeha


TUESDAY, November 19th Mass at 7.30 for Holy Souls


SUNDAY, November 24th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· [bookmark: _Hlk182565614]Mattie Walsh, Garryard whose anniversary occurs at this time

· Liz Madden, Lower Kilgrarvan whose 4th anniversary occurs at this time

· Sean Moran, Tullamore


SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €725.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

Money collected from the candelabra amounted to €350.00

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15. Please note our new office phone number is 087 – 6538782. The old phone number is no longer in use.
